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***** 
From:   Gordon Brown 
To:   Milton Friedman 
Subject: Your Comments Appreciated 
Date:   Saturday, July 31, 2004 12:36 PM 
 
 
Greetings Professor Friedman, 
 
Your thoughtful responses to the points raised in our last email are very much appreciated 
and will help clarify assumptions underlying key points, particularly as an effort is made 
to build a framework logically linking individualism and free-market theories. 
 
We will share with you our developing thoughts as these mature. 
 
With high hopes, 
 
Gordon and Claudia 
 
 


